Roads Committee Meeting

Boston Heights Town Hall

January 18, 2016 5:00PM

Attendees: Mayor Goncy, Superintendent Pickering, Engineer Krock, Councilpersons Polyak, Bartko & Fenn

1. Road superintendent Report

Picked up brush and Christmas trees

Used 2 tons of road patching on West Boston Mills Rd.

Salt shed is 80% full

International Plow Truck is not road useable- major rust and corrosion problems in body and frame

2. Engineer Report

Preliminary Long Term Capital Improvement plan for 2016 and beyond was reviewed- will be updated and reissued in February

Sewer Survey questioner was prepared and will be distributed to Chittenden Rd. businesses and residents

3. Heights to Hudson Bike Trail

Representatives from AMATS (Akron Metropolitan Area Transportation Study) will attend the February 15 meeting to discuss the project and potential routing thru the Village.

Ronald Fenn, Chairman

Roads Committee Report 1_18_16